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Monday 22nd June 2020 
Greenhill Academy 

Update regarding the closure of one provision bubble  
 
Further to our message on Friday 19th June regarding a person in one of our bubbles 
showing symptoms of Coronavirus, testing has shown that the person has tested positive 
for Covid-19.   
 
All staff and pupils in the bubble have been asked to self-isolate at home for 14 days. The 
person with symptoms was last in the bubble on Friday 19th June so this bubble will be 
closed until Monday 6th July. Siblings of children in this bubble do not need to self-isolate 
unless their sibling begins to show symptoms.  
 
Everybody in the affected bubble is eligible for a Covid-19 test and we have recommended 
they undertake this as soon as possible.  
 
The rooms used by the affected bubble have been closed and we are arranging a deep 
clean. 
 
We have contacted Public Health England and they confirm that all necessary procedures 
are being followed. Due to the safety measures we have put in place, the risk of bubbles 
having mixed is low. Therefore, other bubbles in school can remain open.    
 
As always we have the safety of our staff, children and our families at the forefront of our 
minds. Should there be any further information, we will let you know as soon as possible.  
 
If you have questions please do get in touch via info@greenhill.theharmonytrust.org 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Eccles 
 
 


